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We cannot leave our the protection of our precious resources to the Federal 

Government. We as Oregonians have a very rich history of a love for the 

environment and the rights of the people in our State to clean air, water, and natural 

resources. These are not for sale and we want guarantees that our ancestors will 

also have these basic rights.  


